Dear Colleagues

With this third circular letter | want to direct your attention to the conference homepage
http://conferences.au.dk/origeniana/ (please be aware that the address for different reasons has changed
since the last circular letter). The homepage will continuously be updated with information about the
conference. | therefore hope that you will visit the page from time to time.

For the moment you will among other things find the first draft of the conference program and deadlines
for submitting suggestions for papers, lectures and workshops. Many have already send suggestions. As
soon as we have finalized the titles an updated program will be uploaded at the homepage. The program
will be open for adding lectures, workshops and papers until the announced deadlines. All qualified
suggestions for lectures, papers and workshops will be included in the program.

Booking of rooms will be possible from September. We have reserved rooms for the conference at different
price levels, but the hotels do not want to start the concrete booking before around one year before the
conference.

It would be an advantage for the conference if you all would consider whether you have colleagues who are
not doing Origen studies, but who would be interested in participating in this conference on the reception
of Origen and Origenism in the history Western thought. The conference would gain much from the
participation of scholars from Medieval studies, the later history of theology and philosophy, philology,
literature etc. Scholars from these fields have already shown their interest, but please help us to make the
conference more known in these circles.

| look forward to welcome you in Aarhus in August 2013.
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